UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

AGENDA ACTION ITEM

TOPIC: Donations

SUBMITTED BY: Roberto J. Santos of Superintendent
APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:
DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: December 16,2015

RECOMMENDATION: It is recommended that the Board of Trustees graciously accept the following, donation(s)
and this will be attached to minutes.

The following are donations that are over $1,000

1. United South Middle School received a donation for the USMS Cheerleaders from USMS
Cheer Parent Group for $4,375.00.

2. Ruiz Elementary received a donation from Blattner Energy, Inc. for $1,500.00 for the 3rd
grade team gifts for students.

3. United ISD received a donation to purchase winter jackets for the MEP needy children for

$1,485.00.

4. United ISD received a donation for the Toy Fundraiser from Roque Vela, Jr., Jett Bowl
North for $1,802.36.

5. Malakoff Elementary received various denations from parents for their Annual Fall
Jamaica totaling $3,990.50.

The following are donations that are under $1,000
1. United South High School Spanish Club received a donation from Olga H. Lavaude for
$50.00, Mr. & Mrs. Frank J. Saldana, Jr. for $30.00 and Despachos Del Norte, Inc. for
$100.00.

Grand Total: $13,332.86

RATIONALE: Enclosed you will find the attachments that coincide with the donations.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: No Budget Impact

BOARD POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE: This is in compliance and in accordance with Board Policy
CDC: Other Revenues, Grants from Private Sources




FORt CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto Santos
Superintendent

To: Mr. Roberto Santos, Superintendent

From: Martha I. Alvarez, Princip
Subject: DONATION
Date: December 9, 2015
United South Middle School has received the following donation:

$ 4,375.00 from USMS Cheer Parent group
We respectfully request that this donation be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for the

approval by the board. United South Middle School greatly appreciates the donation. The donation
given to USMS Cheerleaders will be used to pay the charter bus for competition in Dallas, Texas.

United South Middle School

Martha I, Alvarez, Principal
3707 Ave. Los Presidentes ® Laredo, Texas 783046  (956) 473-7700 e Fax (956) 473-7799
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Alicia Ruiz Elementary
1717 Los Presidentes & Laredo, TX 78046 & 956-473-3300 & Fax956-473-3399
Caryn Fox, Principal

December, 2015
To Whom It May Concern,

The'followin'g donations have been made to our 3™ grade team for Christmas Gifts for students

Blaitner Energy, Inc. $1500.00 .

Thank you for your continued support of the students at Alicia Ruiz Elementary

Si%hj 4730
Caryn Fox -



FOR CHILDREN

INITED, INDEPENDENT SCHOOL.

TO : UISD Board of Trustees
FROM : | Dr. Alicia Carrillo
SUBJECT Donation

DATE : December 4, 2015

United ISD received a donation from The Redeemed Christian Church of God for the amount of $1,485.00.
The purpose of the donation is to buy winter jackets for the MEP needy children.



FON CHILBREK

TO : UISD Board of Trustees

FROM : Mike Garza, Asst. Supt. for Support Services
SUBJECT : Donation

DATE : December 4, 2015

United ISD received a donation from Jett Bowl North for the UISD Bowl-a-thon Toy Fund
Raiser for $1,802.36.



FOR CHIIDAEN

Roberto J. Santos

Superintendent
To: Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent
From: Adriana P. Ramirez, Principal
Subject: Donation
Date: November 16, 2015

The United South High School Spanish Club has received the following donations:

Olga H. Lavaude.......covvivevnrsnmnmnsnsssssssssssssssssassormosssssssnsse $ 50.00
Mr. & Mrs. Frank J. Saldana, Jr.....c.ccvceiiiniiinnneriiciinninienen. $ 30.00
Despachos Del Norte, INC......ooiiviiiiniiiviiiiirerneniiiicien, $ 100.00

We respectfully request that these items be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval
by the board.

The United South High School Spanish Club is very appreciative to the above-mentioned organizations
for the generous donations.

United Souih High School
Adriana P. Ramirez, Principal
4001 Ave. Los Presidentes ®Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956} 473-5400 ® Fax (956) 473-5599



UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

Memorandum

To: Roberto Santos, Superintendent
From: Anna R. Martinez, Principal
Subject: Donation

Date:  November 17, 2015

Dr. M. E. MalakofT Elementary received various donations from our parents for our annual Fall “Jamaica.”
Pre-Kinder received small toys at an estimated total cost of $350.00 Kinder also received small toys at an
estimated total cost of $540. 1% grade received chips, cheese, and trinkets for a total estimated cost of $594.00.
2" grade received cokes, chips, and cookies at an estimated cost of 700.50. 3" grade received donations of
Fritos, chips, and chili for a total estimated cost of $629.00. 4™ Grade received donations from our parents of
bottled water, cokes, and cake for an estimated cost of $599.00. st grade received donations of hair paint,
cokes, and hot dogs at an estimated total cost of $403.00. Special Services received corn, mayonnaise,
tostadas, lettuce and tomatoes at an estimated cost of $175.00.

We request this item be placed on the agenda for approval at the next board meeting.

Dr. M. E. Malakoff Elementary School is very appreciative of the generosity of these donors.

»ﬁfﬁ“g‘“’ { -
£ 2490

XC: Cindy Rodriguez, Executive Director for Elementary Education

Mazmsors

Dr. M. E. Mzalakoff Elementary at San Isidro
Anna R. Martinez, Principal
2810 Havana Drive - Laredo, Texas 78045 - Phone (956) 473-4800 Fax (956) 473-4899



